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Dear Soumya ji,

We at FAST are devastated to hear of your loss.

Dr M S Swaminathan's contribution to science, and the country, are invaluable. He will
continue to be an inspiration to future generations of  aspiring Indian scientists.

Please accept our heartfelt condolences.

Our prayers are with the family at this difficult time.

Regards,
Subra

KR Subramanian
Operating Partner
The Convergence Foundation
Mob + 91 9971083131


